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TO ALL MEMBERS OF CHAPTER 1643: 
 
Governor Pritzker’s Emergency Declaration and Executive Order setting limits 
for gathering sizes, prohibited inside dining, and other restrictions on gatherings 
and assemblies remain in place. At its December meeting, held telephonically, 
the Board of Directors concluded that until the Governor’s Declaration and 
Order are amended, the Chapter is precluded from holding its monthly 
gathering. 
 
Therefore, the January 9, 2021 Chapter Gathering is cancelled. All matters on 
the agenda are continued generally until the Chapter can once again conduct 
its monthly Gatherings in a manner consistent with the Governors Declarations 
and Orders, or until other legislative or judicial action determines the gatherings 
may resume. 
 

 No other events are planned at this time. 
 
There is no Chapter news to be reported. 
 
The Board of Directors and Officers of Chapter 1643 wish everyone a safe and 
happy New Years 2021. 
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